
Riverview-Trenton Railroad 
Status Update
Community Advisory Group (CAG) Meeting
November 9, 2023

OONAGH MCKENNA, ELIZABETH GARVER, MARC MESSINA

MCKENNAO@MICHIGAN.GOV; GARVERE2@MICHIGAN.GOV; 
MESSINAM@MICHIGAN.GOV

mailto:mckennao@michigan.gov
mailto:GarverE2@michigan.gov


Revised Interim Measures Work Plan 
Approval Letter
▪The letter was sent to RTRR on October 24, 2023.

Conditions of Approval

▪Surface water will be collected in Frac Tanks as needed and the fence will remain until the 
Revised IM Work Plan is implemented and the required Investigation Report has been approved.

▪If necessary, RTRR will dig below the surface onsite and pump groundwater to prevent flow 
offsite under West Jefferson through the railroad ballast.

▪RTRR must demonstrate that impacted groundwater is not migrating offsite under West 
Jefferson in the Investigation Report.



Signs
▪MDHHS referred EGLE to Wayne County 
Public Health division for guidance regarding 
public notification.

▪The County Health Division coordinated with 
the County Roads Division and ultimately the 
Wayne County Department of Public Services 
Environmental Services Division to oversee 
design and placement of signs.

▪Wayne County Environmental Services 
Division developed signs for placement near 
the tracks and Monguagon Creek, if necessary.



Area Inspection

▪ EGLE staff conducted 
an inspection on 
November 1st. 

▪ No pooling was 
observed north of 
West Jefferson.

▪ Pooling water was 
observed in the pit 
area on the track 
behind the fence on 
RTRR’s property. 
(seen on next slide) 



Area Inspection Photos



Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
▪The MOU between EPA and EGLE is still in the process of being revised.

▪The proposed modifications to the MOU include:

1. Information on the Phase II investigations.

2. Communication protocols. 

3. Increased public engagement.



Questions
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